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All,

May is Mental Health Awareness Month and it is with great pleasure that South Texas Behavioral Health
Center recognizes the hard work of the Webb County Sheriff and his mental health unit. With this recognition
we would like to applaud their work and take the opportunity to let the community know that there 1s help and
we are here to serve in any way that we can. Thank you all for your hard work and dedication.

_Z—SOUTH TEXAS
KPEEALTH SYSTEM

DEFINING Healthcare

April 24, 2017

South Texas Behavioral Health Center to issue plaque and certificates to Webb County
Sheriff Martin Cuellar and the Webb County Sheriff’s Office Mental Health Unit for
Mental Health Awareness Month

May is Mental Health Awareness Month, and to raise awareness in the community about mental illnesses
that often go untreated because of the negative stigma associated with them, South Texas Behavioral
Health Center will issue a plaque to Webb County Sheriff Martin Cuellar and certificates of appreciation

to the mental health unit at Webb County Commissioners Court on May 8, 2017.

South Texas Behavioral Health Center is recognizing Webb County Sheriff Martin Cuellar and the mental
health unit for their role in assisting patients in need of mental health care and who are in a mental health
crisis. Executive Representative Sonia Lara, Business Development Director Michael Karam, and CEO
Joe Rodriguez will represent South Texas Behavioral Health Center, say a few words and would like to

present plaque and certificates.



